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_________________________________________________________________   
 

Sept. 6
th
, 2013 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding 

upcoming events @ your school for the week of Sept. 9
th
 – 13

th
. 

 

• Welcome back to the entire Lorne Middle School Community and a special welcome to the graduating 

class of 2020!  

 

• A reminder that the Lorne Middle School Open House will be held the evening of September 18
th
 @ 

6:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome to come out and enjoy some hot eats & cool treats while we get a chance 

to become better acquainted.  

 

• Special reminder that students fees are $20.00 and are payable to your child’s homeroom teacher. All 

student fees paid help support activities and extracurricular activities that go beyond the prescribed 

curriculum.  

 

• Parents are reminded that students should not be dropped off before 8:10 a.m. and if students are 

walking to school they are not to arrive prior to 8:10 a.m. Supervision in the morning is from 8:10 – 8:30 

in the school courtyard. Students who arrive after 8:30 a.m. are asked to enter the main entrance and sign-

in at the school administrative office. 

 

• Breakfast Club starts Sept. 16
th
 from 8:20 a.m. – 8:30 a.m.  Monday – Friday. Students who participate 

in the Breakfast Club must arrive at 8:20 a.m. and have returned the appropriate consent form to Mrs. 

Long (Community School Coordinator). 

 

• Lunch is from 11: 50 – 12:30; students are encouraged to eat lunch on site at the school cafeteria. 

Students who do not eat lunch at school can eat lunch at home or participate in one of the community 

church lunch programs by contacting Rivercross Church (formerly Main Street Baptist Church) or Saint 

Luke’s Anglican Church. Please note that community church lunch programs are not sponsored by Lorne 

Middle School or supervised by school staff.  

 

• Are you interested in improving our neighborhood? We have a program for you! Contact Pat Porter at 

650-7329 if you would like to join us in the Learn & Go program that starts Sept. 23rd. Childcare will be 

covered, transportation can be provided! If you are willing to take steps towards improving our 

neighborhood, then sign up for Learn & Go. 

 

• For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online at 

www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office at 658-5351. 

 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

